
 
 
 

Dear Parents   Head Teacher Comments 

We are sure everyone is ready for half term. We have certainly managed to fit a lot into the last few weeks. 
This week we enjoyed our last forest school session. All the children contributed to a beautiful tree sculpture 
crafted from wood and copper, which will be proudly placed in our playground. 

Thank you for supporting Crazy Hair Day. The children looked amazing! We spent the day focusing on how our 
differences make St. Cuthbert's such a special school. The money raised will be used towards new play 
equipment. 

All things being well, when we return, we would like to revert back to normal school start times. School gates 
will be open at 8.50am for ALL children. Staff will be outside from this time to supervise children on the 
playground and the bell will ring at 8.55am. We ask that you leave your child / children at the gate. If you need 
to come into the school grounds, we politely request that you wear your mask. School will still keep the 
staggered finish times; Y3-Y6 at 3.10pm and YN-Y2 at 3.15pm. 

When we return to school, we will be welcoming local fitness coach Carly Harding to School every Monday. We 
will be doing some mindfulness exercises and stretches. Explorers will already be in their PE kits, but KS2 can 
come in their PE kits on Mondays too, if helps your child to be more comfortably dressed for these sessions. 

Please can we remind you that PE kits are burgundy or plain black shorts, joggers, leggings with a plain 
white/school logo T shirt and jumper / school hoody. Football kits and bright clothes are not appropriate for PE 
sessions. 

Although after-school activity clubs finish at 4.15pm, arrangements can be made for provision until 5pm, please 
talk to Mrs Bone.  We are also running a breakfast club for £2 a day, which is available from 8.10am. 

We hope you all enjoy the break, stay safe, 

Mrs Lucy Bone & Mrs Sarah Tansey 
Head of School & Executive Head Teacher 

      

   ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception 100% 
Year 1  100% 
Year 2  100% 
Year 3  100% 
Year 4  97.5% 
Year 5      100% 
Year 6       97% 

That’s great, 
Reception and 
Years 1,2,3 &5 
I’m impressed! 
Have a lovely 

holiday! 

  DIARY JUNE 2021 
Monday 7th     School re-opens for second half of summer term 
        Whole school mindfulness – in school time 
Friday 11th      NO SWIMMING FOR KS2 today 
CLUBS 
Theme Day Years Cost Runs until 
Multi-sports Mondays Year 2 upwards Free End of term 
Cooking & Kitchen 
Skills 

Tuesdays Reception upwards £2 per week = £12 per 
child 

End of term 

Performing Arts Wednesdays Reception upwards Free Last session 30th June 
Circus Skills Thursdays Year 3 upwards Free Last session 7th July 
Football Fridays Year 2 upwards Free End of term 

Wrap-around Care - all payments are due in advance when booking please –  
Breakfast Club* is open from 8.10am until 8.45am £2 per child, per session  
After-school Club* runs from 3.10pm/3.15pm until 5pm at £4 per child, per session. 
*Please book a week in advance to allow staff planning.  If less notice is given, we cannot guarantee availability. 
 

 
We had great fun with Crazy Hair Day on 

Wednesday 
 


